
Director Report August 21 

May: 

• We held 12 programs with 57 people in attendance 

• The Manley Grant was applied for. 

• We have been working with the Southern Tier Regional Library Council to provide 

different displays for the community. 

• I reported on the GVRR Grant to the town and talked with them about the water 

filtration system.  

• Diamond painting was our big hit for this month.  

June: 

• We held 10 programs with 124 people in attendance 

• This month we held 2 cooking classes they were well received by the community 

• We have finished gearing up for summer and are on track. 

• We have started the weeding over older non checked out items so we can bring in more 

items in the fall. 

July: 

• Summer has arrived  

• We have four young people this summer. Emma is back and new youth have joined.  

• We held 97 programs with 947 people in attendance.  

• Summer Reading seems slower I think that is due to a flyer not being distributed to the 

school. I will correct this for next year.  

• The Didgeridoo down under show was great and very informative and I look forward to 

sharing this with the school for the future. 

• Summer programs end 8/15  

• Fall programs are being built.  

• Julie and I are looking forward to a few weeks of limited programs so we can get things 

back in shape. 

• I was awarded a scholarship for NYLA the week of November 6-9. I have already spoken 

to Heather about coverage for that day.  

• Next meeting will talk about budgeting.  


